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Nutrient Management Training and Certification

The Soil and Water Conservation Program is trying to plan a Nutrient Management training/testing. This
training is through Lincoln University and will be required for those who plan to test to become certified in
Nutrient Management. The Nutrient Management certification will allow district staff to sign off on nutrient
management plans and is equivalent to the certification held by NRCS staff. The training includes a computer
module for the Manure Management Planner (MMP) from Purdue University on developing a plan for
commercial fertilizers and then for manure applications.

The training is a precursor to the testing phase to become a certified Nutrient Management planner. The
training and testing are only available to district staff who are District Specialist Ills.

This is a two-day training and will be held from 9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. each day.

Any District Specialist Ills who are interested in attending either training or testing, please email
soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov by Jan. 31, 2018. If there is enough interest, we will set up

date and time and let everyone know as soon as possible.

Thank you.
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